
 

The DePaul family has always worked hard to make a difference for our people and our communities. 
In these unprecedented times, we are forever grateful for the countless acts of humanity that raise our 
spirits and make each day brighter. We hope you’ll join us in celebrating the good that we see at 
DePaul, as we navigate this journey together. 
 

Please print and post at your site for staff without email. 
 
DePaul Strong #40 – September 17, 2021 

 

Caring Matters  
We are ever so grateful for the notes of appreciation from loved ones of those in our care 

letting us know what our dedicated, wonderful employees mean to them.  

 
We are proud to be the next best thing to one's own family! 

 

Around the Clock Fun 

DePaul residents are staying active and entertained morning, noon and night with everything 

from exercise and music to happy hour! 

 



 
 

Pictured top row, residents of Glenwell in Cheektowaga, New York enjoy morning exercise 

and music on the porch, while a resident of Pee Dee Gardens in Florence, South Carolina 

takes a trip back to the 50s with a soda shop-themed sock hop!   

 

Pictured bottom row, residents of Woodridge in Monroe, North Carolina enjoy some early 

morning recreation and exercise. 

 

Treat Yourself 
A little rest and relaxation, simple pleasures, and sparkly jewelry never fail to hit the spot! 

 



 
 

Pictured top row, residents of Glenwell in Cheektowaga, New York take a virtual reality camping trip 

and enjoy a good book on the patio. 

 
Pictured bottom row, a resident of Heath House in Lincolnton, North Carolina blows bubbles, while a 

resident of Wheatfield Commons in North Tonawanda, New York checks out the inventory during a 

jewelry sale to benefit the Walk to End Alzheimer’s and staff members enjoyed chair massages and 

lunch for Staff Appreciation Day.  

 

A Walk on the Wild Side 
Adventure was on the wing with birds of prey on display!  

 

 
 

Pictured above, residents of the Skybird Landing Apartments in Geneseo, New York 

thoroughly enjoyed this visit from Wild Wings Inc.! 



 

Overflowing with Gratitude  
The outpouring of donations of support from families and community members in recent 

months has truly been overwhelming. From the food and cards to acts of service, donations 

of personal protective equipment, and much more, we are beyond grateful. 

 

 
 

• Andrew Grooms from Hospice & Palliative Care of Lake Norman donated a lunch of 

pizza, breadsticks and salad for staff (Wexford House) 

• The Murphy family donated lunch for Staff Appreciation Day (Wheatfield Commons) 

 

Stay tuned for more good news… 
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